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NEWSLETTER 25th November 2019 

Golden Tickets: 

 Well done to class 6H who won the most golden tickets last week and to class 4C 

who are the overall leaders so far this term!  

 Well done to class 3C who are our Eco Class of the week.  

 For the week beginning 11th – 15th November the “Attendance winners of the week” 

are 4L…enjoy your extra playtime! 

Staffing – Mrs Cantrill (Senior Midday Supervisor): 

Mrs Cantrill’s last day at Leas Park will be Friday 29th November, when she will start her 

maternity leave and we hope to share fabulous baby news as soon as we hear. 

Christmas Fayre – Wednesday 27th November (this week!) 

It’s our annual Christmas Fayre this week, Wednesday 27th November at 3.15pm. The choir 

will sing outside the main reception (weather permitting) to welcome everyone in…so come 

along and grab a bargain from one of our stalls, not forgetting Sally’s lovely mince pies! 

There will be lots of games to enjoy, as well as a hot chocolate and cake stall. If you have 

any items which would be suitable for our tombola, please bring them in to school as soon 

as possible. Thank you. 

Christmas Fayre – School Council Cake Sale: 

The School Council would like to sell cakes at the Christmas Fayre to raise funds for 

school. If you would like to donate some cakes, please send them in with your child on 

Wednesday and give them to your class teacher. Thank you for your continued support. 

Christmas Post Box: 

From Monday 2nd December our Christmas post box will be in the hall, if your child would 

like to send any cards to their friends; they can pop them in the post box first thing in the 

morning. Please make sure the envelope is clearly written with their friend’s full name and 

class to make delivery easier.  

Leas Park Choir: 

The choir has been asked to sing at the Mansfield Woodhouse Christmas Lights turn on 

this Friday 29th November at 4.45pm. Please come along and support us, we will be meeting 

by the Christmas tree in the market place – hope to see you all there!  

Christmas Performances: 

Hopefully everyone has received their tickets for our Christmas shows – if you haven’t 

sent your slip in yet, please be quick as we are starting to allocate tickets from the 

reserve list and we would hate for anyone to miss out. Thank you. 

Uniform & PE kit: 

Please see the list below regarding our school uniform, this is to ensure that all our pupils 

continue to look very smart and we ask for your support in this matter.  

• Burgundy school sweatshirt 

• White school polo shirt/white shirt 

• Black/grey trousers, skirt or pinafore dress 
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• Sensible black shoes 

Please ensure that all items of clothing are clearly labelled. Please note that cardigans, 

trainers, fashion shoes/boots are not part of our uniform. PE kits need to be sent in to 

school every Monday and then taken home to be washed on Fridays, ready for the 

following week.  

Christmas Day lunch – Wednesday 11th December: 

Don’t forget to book a “Christmas Lunch” for your child if they would like a Christmas 

dinner on Wednesday 11th December. You will need to buy the Christmas Dinner offer via 

the “Trips and offers section” of your sQuid account, regardless if your child is currently 

on sandwiches or dinners. (Please note this is a non-refundable offer.) Once you have made 

the payment you will need to return your slip by Thursday 28th November at the latest. 

Any slips received after this date will unfortunately have to be returned home.  

Lower School and Upper School Christmas Discos: Tickets will go on sale from Monday 

2nd December at morning playtimes at a cost of £2.00. How exciting! 

Packed lunches: During lunchtimes we have noticed several packed lunches without any 

drinks inside, please note there is always a jug of water and cups on each table if your 

child wants a drink.  

Nuts / nut based foods in school: 

In line with NCC policy regarding nut allergies, we do not allow any type of nuts including 

peanuts in school - either in packed lunches or in snacks. This also includes any nut based 

products including Nutella and other sandwich spreads and any cereal bars that may 

contain nuts. Thank you for your support. 

 

Diary dates for this week: 

W/B 25th November   4C to look after Cookie & Cream 

Tuesday 26th     Corporal Butcher in school 

Wednesday 27th     NFFC in school 

      Christmas Fayre – 3.15pm  

Thursday 28th     Space dome – Year 5 

Friday 29th  Choir to sing at Mansfield Woodhouse               

Christmas Lights – 4.45pm 

 

 

        

 

    


